
Len Mills  
  
We wish to support the Hon Judi Moylan MP 
campaign in trying to reduce the noise level 
from Perth airport.   

Having lived for the last 40 years close to the Flight 
path the noise level has increased  to a point that it 
interferers  
with our sleep pattern and subsequently life style 
and health. Realizing the enormity of the problem 
some thought  
should be given to a more evenly distribution of 
aircraft flight pattern. We would welcome any 
comments you make an this subject 

  
Regards Len Mills 
 


